
January 19th, 2022 
 
PLEASE READ THIS NOTICE CAREFULLY 
 
Residents/Family/Friends/Staff, 
 
We continue to receive inquiries regarding visitation and wanted to make a better attempt at 
clarifying.  
 Visitation has always been permitted during the internal spread covid-19 outbreak which began 
on 12/28/21.  

• Our recommendation to limit visitation has been entirely prompted by the goal to 
safeguard the wellbeing of our Visitors, Staff, and Residents.  

• Visitors who have felt comfortable entering the facility since this Covid-19 outbreak 
began on 12/28/21 have done so freely. A majority of our Visitors have chosen to 
postpone entering the facility out of concern for their own health/wellbeing, which is very 
much understandable.  

• If you don't feel comfortable entering the facility, please share this with the Resident that 
you know. If you feel that they are having difficulty understanding why you made the 
decision you did, please contact Nursing or Social Services and we would be happy to try 
to help them better understand this delicate situation.   

 

As always, if you have any questions please contact Heather Hefren 
hhefren@beechwoodhome.com (Director of Social Services),  Scot 
Harmon sharmon@beechwoodhome.com   (Administrator) and/or Patricia Clark 
pclark@beechwoodhome.com  (CEO). 

Scot Harmon,                                                              Patricia A. Clark, DM 
Administrator                                                              CEO, Administrator 
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